
 

                         

 

 

 

Jockeyfield, Ludlow, Shropshire, SY8 1TP Tel/Fax: 01584 872766 

Email : admin@st-laurence.shropshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr S Matthews BSc. M.Ed. NPQH 

 

Dear Friends, 

Last year the Friends of St Laurence’s raised £3078.92 

From these funds we paid for – 

Class 6 Leavers Hoodies   £315 

Easter egg Competition   £43 

Coaches and Ice-creams at the Panto £766 

Coaches for the London Trip  £1100 

Circular Picnic Tables   £435 

 

We also hold fun events for the children such as discos and film nights and provide teas and coffees 

for events. 

This year we hope to pay for new books for the school but would welcome suggestions for fund 

raising ideas and what we should spend the money on. 

In order that we can continue to do this we need your help.  We are desperate for parents or 

grandparents to volunteer their ideas, time and expertise; be it for half an hour to help serve teas 

and coffees or run a stall or share your ideas at a meeting or even a more permanent commitment 

by joining our committee. 

If you are interested in getting involved, the attached leaflet gives more information and tells you 

who you can contact.  Please help us by filling in the slip below.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I would like to help the FoStLs continue raising money and running fun events by helping with 

 1 event per year 

 Occasional help when requested 

 By attending meetings and giving ideas 

 Helping with teas and coffees 

 Becoming a committee member 

 

Name ……………………………. Contact Number…………………………………………… 

mailto:admin@st-laurence.shropshire.sch.uk

